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Grade 2 News
Monday, September 26, 2010

Dear Grade 2 Students and Parents/Caregivers:
Welcome to our Grade 2 class! Now that things have begun to settle after classroom reorganization, I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself. My name is Ms. Ferguson and I will be teaching language, mathematics, art and many other things! We have an exciting year of learning together in room 144 and have many great things planned for this coming school year!

Grade 2 is full of so many things to learn and do! We’ll work on reading, writing, mathematics, social studies, science, gym, health, music, drama, dance and art. Your child will continue to grow as a reader and write some interesting stories, recounts, poems, procedures and reports. They will also be able to talk about mathematics and do some estimating, adding, subtracting, skip counting, patterning, graph reading and so much more!!
Parents/Caregivers, there are a few items that would be very helpful for your child to have if possible.

1. Please send a glue stick for your child to keep at school. The kind that you twist at the bottom to make the glue come up is the best and the thicker ones seem to last longer than the thin ones. Glue sticks are much neater for smaller cut and paste activities for language, math and science.

2. A 1 inch binder that will be used as your child’s Learning Portfolio throughout the school year and sent home as a record of their learning at the end of the year. Dollarama has some for $1 or $2 that would work perfectly.
The following donations would also be appreciated:

1. We have a limited supply of Kleenex at school, however, this supply is quickly used when 20 children have runny noses at the same time (. If you are able to send in a box of Kleenex to be put out and shared when cold season hits our class it would be very much appreciated.

2. Paper towel for those lunchtime spills. 

3. A box of plastic spoons for lunch items such as fruit cups, puddings, etc., just in case they were forgotten on one of those rushed mornings!

Thank you in advance for your assistance with one or more of these items. These donations are greatly appreciated in a busy primary classroom!

Classroom newsletters will come home throughout the year to inform you of what we are learning, upcoming events and suggestions on how you can support your child’s learning in our partnership.

Your child has received an agenda. I will be looking at these agendas each morning and your child will be writing reminders and notes in this agenda each day to help him/her stay organized about school assignments, events, etc. Please take a few seconds each night to look at your child’s agenda, check the front pocket and then place your initials in the agenda. Any work that is placed in the front pocket of the agenda can be kept at home, unless otherwise indicated. If you would like to communicate with me regarding classroom events, assignments or have a question, please write your note in the parent-teacher communication portion of the agenda. I will write back to you or contact you by phone if necessary.
Thank you for taking the time to read this letter and for your support and partnership in your child’s education. Communication between home and school is very important. Attached to this note you will find a “Getting to Know Your Child” survey. Please take some time to fill it out and return it at your earliest convenience so I will have a better understanding of your child. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. The phone number at the school is (905)778-2010.

I look forward to a fantastic school year and to meeting many of you at Meet the Teacher Night (tomorrow, Wednesday, September 28th from 6:30-8:00 p.m.)!
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Most sincerely,

Ms. Ferguson
